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  Nordic Management-Labour Relations and
Internationalization Daniel Fleming,Christer
Thörnqvist,2003 Sammanfattning.
  Guidance on Work-related Stress European
Commission. Directorate-General for Employment,
Industrial Relations, and Social Affairs,2002
  Employee Well-being Support Andrew Kinder,Rick
Hughes,Cary L. Cooper,2008-04-30 Employees have a
set of needs as part of the 'psychological
contract' of employment. However, organizations
operate for a reason and they too have agendas and
needs. It is how the two come together that
determines the capacity for good human relations
and optimum productivity. Employee Well-being
Support is an edited collection of expert
contributions that explores all key issues in this
increasingly critical area.
  Towards a Victimology of State Crime Dawn
Rothe,David Kauzlarich,2016-05-13 State crime
victimization often leaves a legacy of
unrecognized victims that are ignored, forgotten,
or negated the right to be labeled as such.
Victims are often glossed over, as the focus is on
a state’s actions or inactions rather than the
subsequent victimization and victims. Towards a
Victimology of State Crime serves to highlight the
forgotten victims, processes and cases of
revictimization within a sociological,
criminological framework. Contributors include
expert scholars of state crime and victimology
from North America, Europe, Africa, and Latin
America to provide a well-rounded focus that can
address and penetrate the issues of victims of



3

state crime. This includes a diverse number of
case study examples of victims of state crime and
the systems of control that facilitate or impede
addressing the needs of victims. Additionally,
with the inclusion of a section on controls, this
volume taps into an area that is often overlooked:
the international level of social control in
relation to a victimology of state criminality.
  Principles of Internal Control Alan
Trenerry,1999 An accounting textbook that
describes the objectives and practices of internal
control.
  Crimes of the Powerful Dave Whyte,2008-12-01
Crimes of the powerful - the crimes committed by
state institutions and private business
organizations or corporations – are often
overlooked by Criminology, or are treated at best
as a mildly interesting diversion from the real
business of crime and criminal justice. Indeed,
academic Criminology in the main tends to
reinforce the idea that the real problems of
society can be located in the lower strata of
society and is yet to come to terms with
overwhelming evidence that crimes of the
institutionally powerful kill, rip off and steal
from more people than crimes committed by
individuals. This exciting Reader introduces
debates on crimes of the powerful with a selection
of 45 extracts from key authors. Each section of
the book is introduced with an original essay to
contextualize the readings and explain their
importance for rethinking the relationship between
crime and power. The book is organised into the
following sections: State, Violence and Crime
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Partners in Crime Capitalism and Crimes of the
Powerful Law and the Corporation Explanations
Definitions The Problem of Criminalization If we
are to fully understand the crimes of the
powerful, it is crucial to recognise that the
process of criminalisation is profoundly
influenced by state institutions and corporations
– and more importantly, by the relationship
between them. The readings in this book show how
their ability to both make and break the law
remains a key source of power for those
institutions. Crimes of the Powerful explores how
law and 'crime' provide a framework for
configuring and reproducing social relations of
power, in doing so, provides criminology,
sociology, politics and international relations
students with new insights into a subject of
growing importance.
  Internal Control Olof Arwinge,2012-11-07 The
concept of internal control has developed along
with audit practice. As demands have been made for
greater accountability in corporate governance,
the significance of internal control systems in
companies has increased. Traditionally internal
control has had a fairly direct relationship to
financial reporting quality but wider approaches
to internal control have expanded those boundaries
much further. Stakeholders are increasingly
concerned with the effectiveness of internal
controls, and disclosure requirements are making
firms to go public with regard to their internal
control systems. From a design perspective,
current research suggests that internal control
designs are contingent upon variables such as
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company strategies, risk appetite, regulatory
characteristics, and organizational size. Also
there is much to learn about internal control
quality, and the way internal control quality is
associated with overall corporate governance
quality. This book fills that gap.
  Risk, Surprises and Black Swans Terje
Aven,2014-08-13 Risk, Surprises and Black Swans
provides an in depth analysis of the risk concept
with a focus on the critical link to knowledge;
and the lack of knowledge, that risk and
probability judgements are based on. Based on
technical scientific research, this book presents
a new perspective to help you understand how to
assess and manage surprising, extreme events,
known as ‘Black Swans’. This approach looks beyond
the traditional probability-based principles to
offer a broader insight into the important aspects
of uncertain events and in doing so explores the
ways to manage them. This book recognises the
fundamental issues surrounding risk assessment and
risk management to help you to understand and
prepare for black swan events. Complete with
international examples to illustrate ideas and
concepts Integrates risk management and resilience
based thinking Suitable for a variety of
applications including engineering, finance and
security.
  Handbook of Stress Medicine and Health, Second
Edition Cary Cooper,2004-10-28 Research now shows
us that long-term activation of the stress cycle
can have a hazardous, even lethal, effect on the
body, increasing the risk of obesity, heart
disease, depression, cancer, and other illnesses.
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This new edition of an award-winning book presents
cutting-edge research on the effects of stress.
Edited by one of the world’s authorities in stress
management, occupational psychology, and
occupational medicine, Handbook of Stress Medicine
and Health, Second Edition offers a completely
revised and updated look at the different types of
stress, including their characteristics, symptoms,
duration, and treatment approaches. The text
proposes a generic theory on stress and health and
explores the relationship of stress to a variety
of health outcomes, including heart disease,
cancer, mental health, burnout, and complications
of the endocrine and immune systems. It addresses
the link between stress and personality, and
discusses the impact of social support on various
health conditions. The final chapters deal with
stress and its consequences, such as the emotional
processing of traumatic events, dealing with
stress in families and in chronic disease, and
coping with stress in the workplace. With
contributions from the foremost leaders in the
field, this authoritative book evaluates a wide
range of psychosocial factors that contribute to
many of today’s major illnesses. It also proposes
strategies for prevention and management, which
will hopefully encourage future research into the
reduction of stress.
  Trust in Military Teams Professor Neville A
Stanton,2012-10-01 The objective of this book is
to report on contemporary trends in the defence
research community on trust in teams, including
inter- and intra-team trust, multi-agency trust
and coalition trust. The book also considers trust
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in information and automation, taking a systems
view of humans as agents in a multi-agent, socio-
technical, community. The different types of trust
are usually found to share many of the same
emotive, behavioural, cognitive and social
constructs, but differ in the degree of importance
associated with each of them. Trust in Military
Teams is written by defence scientists from the
USA, Canada, Australia and the UK, under the
auspices of The Transfer Cooperation Programme. It
is representative of the latest thinking on trust
in teams, and is written for defence researchers,
postgraduate students, academics and practitioners
in the human factors community.
  Islam in Post-Soviet Uzbekistan Johan
Rasanayagam,2010-11-08 The Uzbekistan government
has been criticized for its brutal suppression of
its Muslim population. This 2011 book, which is
based on the author's intimate acquaintance with
the region and several years of ethnographic
research, is about how Muslims in this part of the
world negotiate their religious practices despite
the restraints of a stifling authoritarian regime.
Fascinatingly, the book also shows how the
restrictive atmosphere has actually helped shape
the moral context of people's lives, and how
understandings of what it means to be a Muslim
emerge creatively out of lived experience.
  Social Psychology and Health Wolfgang
Stroebe,Margaret S. Stroebe,1995 Which behavior
patterns are detrimental to one's health? Which
mechanisms mediate the impact of stressful events
on health? Stroebe and Stroebe explore such
questions and offer an integrative approach that
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combines psychological, economic, and
environmental interventions to reduce behavioral
risk factors. This unique approach moves away from
purely biomedical models of illness and addresses
two major factors detrimental to health and well-
being: (1) health-impairing behaviors and (2)
stressful life events.
  Geosynthetics Ian D. Peggs,1990 Thirteen papers
from the ASTM Symposium on Microstructure and
Performance of Geosynthetics, held in Orlando,
Florida, January 1989, on the effects of
structural parameters of fibers, geotextiles, and
geomembranes on the short and long term
performance of finished geosynthetic products.
Price to memb
  The EU General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)
Christopher Kuner,2019-06-13 This new book
provides an article-by-article commentary on the
new EU General Data Protection Regulation. Adopted
in April 2016 and applicable from May 2018, the
GDPR is the centrepiece of the recent reform of
the EU regulatory framework for protection of
personal data. It replaces the 1995 EU Data
Protection Directive and has become the most
significant piece of data protection legislation
anywhere in the world. The book is edited by three
leading authorities and written by a team of
expert specialists in the field from around the EU
and representing different sectors (including
academia, the EU institutions, data protection
authorities, and the private sector), thus
providing a pan-European analysis of the GDPR. It
examines each article of the GDPR in sequential
order and explains how its provisions work, thus
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allowing the reader to easily and quickly
elucidate the meaning of individual articles. An
introductory chapter provides an overview of the
background to the GDPR and its place in the
greater structure of EU law and human rights law.
Account is also taken of closely linked legal
instruments, such as the Directive on Data
Protection and Law Enforcement that was adopted
concurrently with the GDPR, and of the ongoing
work on the proposed new E-Privacy Regulation.
  Food and Nutritional Care in Hospitals Council
of Europe,Council of Europe. Committee of Experts
on Nutrition, Food Safety and Consumer
Protection,2002-01-01 Disease-related
undernutrition in hospitals is reaching
significant levels in European countries, and
there have been a number of national initiatives
to address this problem. This report reviews
current practice and seeks to highlight problems
in service provision. It identifies five barriers
to proper nutritional care in hospitals common
throughout Europe and makes recommendations to
promote good practice guidelines for nutritional
care and support in hospitals. It is based on the
findings of a study carried out by a group of
experts on nutrition programmes in hospitals, on
behalf of the the Committee of Experts on
Nutrition, Food and Safety and Consumer Health.
  Rogues Jacques Derrida,2005 Rogues, published in
France under the title Voyous, comprises two major
lectures that Derrida delivered in 2002
investigating the foundations of the sovereignty
of the nation-state. The term État voyou is the
French equivalent of rogue state, and it is this
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outlaw designation of certain countries by the
leading global powers that Derrida rigorously and
exhaustively examines. Derrida examines the
history of the concept of sovereignty, engaging
with the work of Bodin, Hobbes, Rousseau, Schmitt,
and others. Against this background, he delineates
his understanding of democracy to come, which he
distinguishes clearly from any kind of regulating
ideal or teleological horizon. The idea that
democracy will always remain in the future is not
a temporal notion. Rather, the phrase would name
the coming of the unforeseeable other, the
structure of an event beyond calculation and
program. Derrida thus aligns this understanding of
democracy with the logic he has worked out
elsewhere. But it is not just political philosophy
that is brought under deconstructive scrutiny
here: Derrida provides unflinching and hard-
hitting assessments of current political
realities, and these essays are highly engaged
with events of the post-9/11 world.
  Mobbing and Victimization at Work Heinz
Leymann,Dieter Zapf,1996 This special issue brings
together scientists and practitioners from various
European countries who have done research and
possess practical experience in the area of
mobbing, bullying, and harassment.
  Tom Kitwood On Dementia: A Reader And Critical
Commentary Baldwin, Clive,Capstick,
Andrea,2007-10-01 The book will be valuable for
undergraduate and postgraduate students,
researchers and lecturers involved in the field of
dementia care and the health-care sciences.
Furthermore, it provides a useful resource for
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clinicians who wish to explore their understanding
of 'personhood', person-centred care and the
nature of Kitwood's critical appraisal of how
'care' should be constructed and delivered. Ageing
and Society Baldwin and Capstick have produced an
honest appraisal that is undeniably a reader and
critical commentary, and have not shirked from any
responsibilities. ... This paperback would serve
two distinct strands of readership equally well -
those coming afresh to dementia care, or
practitioners steeped in the concepts, who are
looking to reanalyse and consider future
developments. As such, it is difficult to
underestimate its value. Nursing in Practice How
does Kitwood’s work contribute to our
understanding of ‘the dementing process’ and the
essentials of quality care? How was Kitwood’s
thinking about dementia influenced by the wider
context of his work in theology, psychology and
biochemistry? What is the relevance today of key
themes and issues in Kitwood’s work? Tom Kitwood
was one of the most influential writers on
dementia of the last 20 years. Key concepts and
approaches from his work on person-centred care
and well-being in dementia have gained
international recognition and shaped much current
thinking about practice development. The
complexities of Kitwood’s work and the development
of his thinking over time have, however, received
less attention. This Reader brings together twenty
original publications by Kitwood which span the
entire period of his writing on dementia, and the
different audiences for whom he wrote. Almost ten
years after Kitwood’s death, it is now timely to
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review his contribution to the field of dementia
studies in the light of more recent developments
and from a critical and interdisciplinary
perspective. The introduction to this Reader
summarises and problematises some of the key
characteristics of Kitwood’s writing. Each of the
four themed sections begins with a commentary
offering a balanced consideration of the strengths
of Kitwood’s work, but also of its limitations and
oversights. The Reader also includes a biography
and annotated bibliography. Tom Kitwood on
Dementia: A Reader and Critical Commentary is key
reading for students of social work or mental
health nursing, with an interest in dementia care.
Professionals working with people with dementia
will also find it invaluable. Additional
Contributors: Habib Chaudhury, Deborah O’Connor,
Alison Phinney, Barbara Purves, Ruth Bartlett.
  Wonder Boy Daniel Akst,1990 Only in America,
only in California, and only in the Reagan era
could teenage sensation Barry Minko acquire a $109
million fortune and then face a 403-year prison
term. Here is the story of Minkow told by the man
who first broke the story in The Wall Street
Journal. Photographs.
  Of(f) Our Times Beatrice von Bismarck,Rike
Frank,2019 Exhibitions are tightly intertwined
with the processes of historiography, creating
dynamic and plural relations among and beyond
participants both human and nonhuman. They are
able to connect different histories while writing
history themselves, their reciprocal relationships
making them a complex object and transformative
agent in historical research. Although it is
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precisely these abilities that have led to the
current intense engagement with exhibition
history, the question of what exhibition history
as a practice and method entails remains largely
under-discussed. As a collection of conversations,
essays, artists? projects, and inserts, this book
aims to draw attention to the effects of a
practice of exhibition history stemming from
research and the curatorial. Through
methodological considerations, interventions in
existing historiographies, and proposals for new
modes of referencing, the contributions work with
exhibition history?and embody it
themselves.00'Of(f) Our Times: Curatorial
Anachronics' highlights exhibition history?s
decisive role in revising existing histories and
testing new modes of narrating and relation
building. The publication reflects on how the
field factors into a heightened interest in the
social and political impact of exhibitions across
different times and places. As a reciprocal
practice, this alters our knowledge of exhibitions
and their aftermath: their continued, trans-
institutional, trans-temporal, plural existence in
the present and the future.
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